
The Houses Are Up!
It was lovely to see so many people at our
open evening at the new houses on the 19th

May!

A huge thank you to everyone who helped
out: Charlotte at Mull Tasty Treats for the
fantastic buffet, all those who donated baking,
Nick & Roz and Jim & Mimi for the musical

entertainment and to wonder
woman Jeannie for her best raffle
yet (and all the generous people
who made donations).

It was especially lovely to see all
the children playing together, a
really happy evening.


